
 

 

Our Ref: SA/Admin/Letter/SZY/ROT 
Date 12th February 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer  
 
Options Evening Arrangements – Wednesday 26th February 2025. 
 
 I am writing with further information for Year 9 Options Evening. We look forward to welcoming 
you to this event which will provide you with all the information you need to support your child in 
choosing their exam subjects.  
Students have already started to make appointments with teachers. We recommend: 
 

1. All students and Parents / Carers attend a short presentation which will provide advice in 
making the best-informed choices. This will take place in the Dining Hall at 4.00pm / 
5.00pm and 6.00pm. (You only need to attend one of these sessions)  

2. Students MUST make appointments with their core subject teachers – English, Maths and 
Science.  

3. Students make appointments with teachers of subjects that they are interested in studying 
during KS4. There is no need to make appointments for subjects they do not wish to study 
during Y10 and Y11.  

4. Make an appointment with Mrs Webster (School Careers Advisor) if you require further 
options advice.  

 
In Preparation for Options Evening, you can access recordings of Options assemblies via 
Classcharts. Please take the time to watch these short presentations with your child before the 
evening.  
 
Additionally, please access our Options Booklet using this link  
 
http://www.ruskinhighschool.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/02/GCSE-YEAR-9-OPTIONS-25-
FINAL.pdf 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support and I look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 26th 
February.  
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 

 

E Szymura (Miss) 

Deputy Headteacher 
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